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                                  Respect ~ Responsibility ~ Relationships 

 

 
ATTENTION STAGE 3 PARENTS! 

Stage 3 Canberra Excursion – Payment 
Due NOW! 

 
Woy Woy South’s Stage 3 Canberra excursion is fast 

approaching! A reminder to all Stage 3 parents/carers 
that the full payment is due now. Any questions 

relating to payment, please see Mr. Lincoln. 
Mr. Lincoln – Stage 3 Coordinator (Rel) 

 

Message from the Principal 

Welcome back to Term 4 at WWSPS. I hope all students 
and families managed to have a safe and relaxing holiday 
and are ready for a busy term to round off 2018. 
 
Tell Them from Me Survey 
As mentioned last term, The Tell Them From Me survey 
for parents, students and teachers has opened for 2019. 
This survey gives the school important information on the 
programs that are of benefit to the students, as well as 
providing valuable constructive feedback on ideas to 
make our school even better. The more responses we get 
the better our ability to make change. 
Please take the time to have your say and make our 
school a better place by completing the Tell them from 
Me Parent Survey by following the link on:  
https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/377bt 
 
Summer Uniform 
As Term 4 has now commenced students are requested 
to attend school in full school summer uniform. This 
includes: 
Girls:  
K-5: Red school hat with logo, red checked tunic, plain 
white socks and black shoes  
Year 6: White polo (Yr. 6 shirt - Yr. 6 only), red/grey 
checked skirt, plain white socks and black shoes 
Boys:  
K-6: Red school hat with logo, white polo (new grey shirt 
when it becomes available or Year 6 shirt for Yr. 6 only) 
and grey shorts, plain grey socks and black shoes  
 
 
 
 

Sport: 
K-6: Red school hat, new red polo shirt and black shorts, 
white sports socks and runners (no fluoro coloured 
runners) 
Correct wearing and presentation of our school uniform 
ensures student identification and safety in the 
community and assists in the continued development of 
strong school pride and learning culture - characteristics 
we are extremely committed to upholding. 
 
Chicken Pox 
Recently, we have had a small number of students with 
Chicken Pox. In your homes, please be aware of the signs 
and symptoms which include: 
Skin: blister, scab, ulcers, or red spots 
Whole body: fatigue, fever, or loss of appetite 
Also common: headache, itching, sore throat, or swollen 
lymph nodes 
 
Ready for School 
This Friday our ‘Ready for School’ program commences 
for our 2019 kindergarten students. This program will run 
every week for the next 6 weeks commencing at 1.50pm. 
If you know of anyone with Kindergarten age children for 
2019, please don’t hesitate to invite them along to be a 
part of the program. Please contact the office if you’d like 
any further details. 
 
Have a great week everyone, 
Matt Barr 
Principal  

Upcoming Events 
Friday, 19th 

October 
• Kinder Transition Program 

(R4S) starts 2pm – 2.45pm 
Monday, 22nd 

October – Friday 
26th October  

• School Dentist Visit  

Wednesday, 24th 
October • Envirobank Collection Day  



 
Merit Award Winners 
KJ – Cooper C  KP – Summa C 1A – Manaaki N 
1B – Jorja P 1M – Elanor H 2R – Mara H-F 
2W – Reece P 3A – Mahli T 3W – Spenser B 

3/4P – Joshua D  4M – Isabel H 5G – Keira-Rose 
C 

5P – Ethan B 5/6L – Brodie 
W 

6A – Skye F 

6O – Linda L   
 
Superstar Award Winners 
KJ – Chelsey S  KP – Cassidy A 1A – Brooke K 

1B – Logan P 1M – Kobi N 2R - Blake K 

2W - Reece P 3A – Paige C  3W – Dakota D  

3/4P – Edward D 4M – Lachlan P 5G – Luke B 
5P – Finn J 5/6L – Kimberly 

B 
 6A – Dylan C 

6O – Bray N-J   
 
  
 

 
 

 
 
WORKING WITH CHILDREN CHECK 
 
The majority of parent (close relative) volunteers in 
schools do not need to obtain a WWCC clearance. Most 
parent volunteers coming in to school are exempt from 
obtaining a WWCC clearance, regardless of the 
volunteering activity they are undertaking. 
Some examples of exempt volunteers are: 
• Parents volunteering for reading groups 
• Parents volunteering at a school fete 
• Parents volunteering to attend excursions 
• Parents volunteering at the canteen 
However, all parent (close relative) volunteers must 
complete the Appendix 5 declaration which can be found 
on the sign in table in the office foyer and provide 100 
points of ID before commencing any volunteer activities 
within our school.  
 
Year 2-3 Transition Meeting 
 
Dear Parent or Caregiver,  
To ensure a smooth transition for students from Year 2 to 
Year 3 an information session will be held on Wednesday 
24 October, between 2:00pm and 2:55pm in The Learning 
Centre. As this is close to the school finishing time, it is 
hoped that this will be a convenient time for many 
parents to attend. The information covered in the session 
will include: 

• Stage 2 curriculum 

• Stage 2 behavioural expectations 

• Homework requirements 

• Frequently asked questions 

• AVID Program  

• Transition Program 

This meeting will provide a good opportunity for parents 
to ensure that their children have all the necessary 
information to make a successful start to Year 3.  
 
Miss King, Mrs Reid and Miss Brown  
 
Positive Behaviour For Learning  

Term 4, Week 1 
This week our PBL focus is showing respect and 
responsibility by learning and allowing others to learn. 
This means that students are coming to school with a 
positive attitude and a growth mindset, taking 
responsibility for their own learning. They also need to 
understand that the learning of the people around them 
are just as important as theirs. At home you could discuss 
why it important for your child to be a responsible 
learner and respect the rights of other to learn. 
The PBL Team   

 
ATTENTION ALL VOLUNTEERS!!! 

 
Important new information regarding the Working 

with Children Check. 
All volunteers MUST provide 100 points of 

identification to the office as soon as possible, as 
directed by the Department of Education, even if you 

have provided a Working with Children Check 
number. 

 
Most of our parents/volunteers have provided their 
drivers licences which are worth 40 points and must 
now provide more identification. Copies will be kept 

on file. 
See the information below for some examples of 

identification and what they are worth. Examples of 
identification required: 

•   Birth Certificate / Passport = 70 points 
•   Current Drivers Licence / Pensioner Card / 

Health Care Card = 40 points 
•    Medicare Card / Rates Notice / Credit Card / 

Rental Agreement / Seniors Card = 25 points 
 

Thank you in advance, Admin Staff  
 
 



 
A Message from the Environment Team 
 
Last Friday, each student received an orange Envirobank 
bag to take home and fill up! The money raised from each 
collection will go straight to the school & ensure the best 
possible resources are provided for the students. Please 
only fill the bags with plastic, aluminium/steel and liquid 
paperboard. NO glass.  
We have specific collection dates already in place and the 
first is Wednesday the 24th October. Please bring your 
filled bag in on this date only. Teachers will keep a tally of 
how many bags are brought back each collection, and at 
the end of the year the class with the most will be treated 
to a pizza lunch! So start collecting and help the school 
and the environment at the same time! 
Lastly, please make sure you head to Erina Fair before the 
30th September, to visit ‘The Patch’ and vote for Woy 
Woy South PS to win a VegePod to use for Environmental 
Ed and the Cooking Club! Thank you! 

 

 

P&C News 
 
P&C Meeting – Tonight Wednesday 17th October 7pm 
  
Our next meeting will be held TONIGHT in the Learning 
Centre at 7pm for all those working parents who can’t 
make our day meetings. 
Everyone is welcome. If you 
have something you would like 
brought up please email 
woywoysouthpandc@hotmail.
com 
 
When was your last family 
portrait?? – Saturday October 
27th 
Bookings Essential!!   The P&C have booked Laura Jean 
Photography for our biannual family portrait day and we 
would love your support. Tell your friends and family and 
all get an updated family photo for just $20. All Sitting 
Fees go to our school Creative and Performing Arts 
Programs. The cost is just $20 for the sitting which 
includes a 10 x 13 framed photo, extra photos and 
packages will be available for purchase at a later date. So 
if you would like to book in please email 
woywoysouthpandc@hotmail.com or leave a message at 
the front office. 
 
SAVE THE DATE – Friday 23rd November 
The 2018 Splash of Colour event is underway. Please look 
out for your fundraising package coming home soon. 
 
 

School Banking 
 
Welcome back everyone! Hope you all enjoyed your 
holidays! School Banking starts this Friday the 19th of 
October. 
These 7 reward items are all available, 
 • Twister Power Handball 
• Sparkle Glitter Pens 
• Glow Light 
• Mighty Boom Handball 
• Heat Reactor Pencils 
• Slushie Maker Cup 
• Zoom Flying Disc 
 If you would like to know 
more about School Banking, 
please ask for a 2018 School Banking program 
information pack from the school office or visit 
commbank.com.au/schoolbanking  
Please note that the Rainbow Scratch Pads are no longer 
available. 
 
Uniform Shop - Monday and Friday 8.30am-9.30am 
 
The School Uniform Shop will be open during lunch time, 
1.15-1.45pm, throughout the duration of the Ready 4 
School Program which is the next 6 Fridays. Our new grey 
polos haven't arrived yet but we are expecting them any 
day now. We have a new price list from term 4 and also 
several discount packs available including starter packs 
for $100, winter packs for $70 and sports packs for 
$35/$38. These are currently available CASH ONLY from 
the uniform shop so come and see us for more details. The 
grey polos which are replacing all white polos will be on 
sale for $22 throughout term 4 before increasing to $24 
next year. 
 
Please come and check out our recycled rack with all 
purchases just a gold coin donation. Always located 
outside our Uniform Shop when open. 
We also have specials on our discontinued lines. Come in 
and see what is available. 
 
The Black Crow Canteen   
 
Have you tried some of the new yummy recess and lunch 
treats the canteen have been making??? We have 
canteen made pretzels, frozen bananas rolled in yoghurt 
and biscuit crumbs, frozen strawberries with yoghurt and 
milo, milo slice, macaroni and cheese and choc zucchini 
muffins!!! So keep an eye on the new blackboards or our 
new display stands to see what’s on sale each day. 
Yummo!  
 
It’s Back!!! Sushi Tuesdays are back. Order yours online or 
at the canteen. Just $2.50 each! 
What flavor do you like best – chicken, tuna or 
vegetarian? 
 
 
 



Helpers needed for our new canteen!! 
 
Our beautiful brand new canteen needs some helpers!!! 
Could it be you?? We need more help in our canteen on 
Tuesdays and Fridays. If you can volunteer in our canteen 
please pop in and see Amanda or Jacqui as we would love 
your help, even if it is just an hour or two after school 
drop off. We will even supply the coffee, tea and a 
biscuit! 
 
Canteen Roster 
 
Thursday 18th October   -   Therese  
Friday 19th October - VOLUNTEER NEEDED 
Monday 22nd October   -   Tarryn  
Tuesday 23rd October – Natalia  
 
Did you know you can order your child’s lunch online up 
until 9.15am that day??  
You can order your children’s lunches online at Woy Woy 
South. Check it out at – www.quickcliq.com.au  
Simple and easy to sign up.  
Amanda and Jacqui – Canteen Phone No. 4341 7798 
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